
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Graduating Student: 

 
The Watkins International Loan Fund was created in 1993 to assist international students who face          
short-term financial emergencies such as accidents, immigration-related complications, delays in 
International Bank transfers from home, or similar situations. The fund is named after Tina Watkins, who, 
as Director of International Student Services from 1979 to 1995 recognized the specific financial challenges 
that international students may experience. 

 
Every semester, the fund allows a small number of international students to be helped with short-term, no-
interest loans ranging from $100 to $1,000. The number of loans that can be extended is limited by the 
modest size of the fund.  
 
Please consider making a monetary contribution from your reimbursable General Deposit, so that more 
international students can overcome a temporary financial crisis that would otherwise jeopardize their 
educational success. 

 
YES, I want to make a contribution to the Watkins International Loan Fund for the following amount:  

 

☐$10        ☐$25           ☐$50             ☐$100             Other Amount (less than $100):   

  

Please remember that you can also make a tax deductible contribution of any amount by issuing a check 
to ISS - Watkins International Loan Fund. Donations are welcome any time! 
 
First Name:                                                               Last Name: 

 

                                                        
UIN:                                                                          Expected Graduation Date:                                                       

 

        
Preferred E-mail:                                                      Phone Number: 

 
 

 
My signature authorizes Student Business Services to release the above amount from my General 
Deposit to the Watkins International Loan Fund: 
 
Signature                                                                  Date 
 
 
 
Mail or hand-deliver completed form to: International Student Services | Pavilion Room 110 | Texas A&M 
University | Mail Stop #1226 | College Station, Texas 77845-1226 
Email: iss@tamu.edu ; Fax: 979-862-4633 
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